Example letter template [on letter agency head]
May 3, 2015
Leann Bing, Project Officer
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

ATSDR Division of Regional Operations

4770 Buford Highway NE, MS F58

Atlanta, GA 30341-3717

Dear Ms. Bing:
The Coalition of Local Health Officials (CLHO) is a membership association that primarily focuses on ensuring Local Health Departments (LHDs) have the capacity and resources to adequately address public health needs within their communities, and ultimately, protect and improve the health of all people living Oregon. 
The OHA-PHD Brownfield Initiative seeks to build LHD capacity to represent public health interests and perspectives in brownfield efforts across the state. Since 2010, OHA-PHD has linked more than a dozen brownfield efforts to LHD data, services and partners. Since 2012 OHA-PHD has provided funding through “ATSDR’s Community Health Projects related to Contamination at Brownfield/Land Reuse Sites” program to support three local projects lead by local health departments. In the current year, seven Oregon LHDs expressed interest in applying to receive funding through OHA-PHD Brownfields Initiative from ATSDR’s Community Health Projects related to Contamination at Brownfield/Land Reuse Sites” program.
This funding enables OHA-PHD to continue to serve as a technical and educational resource for LHDs with limited capacity to address community health concerns through brownfield and land reuse efforts. 
The Coalition of Local Health Officials (CLHO) supports this application; it provides the funding necessary to expand state and local public health capacity and will provide sustained benefits to brownfield and land reuse communities beyond the one-year project period.  
 Sincerely,
[Insert individual signature and organization signature block]
